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Dear USFS,

 

Please maintain and enhance the Wilderness areas in the Chugach National Forest. I support keeping the Nellie

Juan - College Fiord Wilderness Study Area intact with Alternative D and the inclusion of EVOS purchased lands

in Dangerous Passage and Knight Island.

 

In addition set aside ample area for quiet recreation and non motorized recreation. The world is a noisy place

these days and the public will be seeking places to appreciate natural quiet where helicopters, snow machines

and ATV's are not allowed to go.

 

Sincerely,

 

Thom Ely

POB 1014

Haines, AK 99827 

 

 

 

 


